
EAST HERTS COUNCIL

COUNCIL – 5 MARCH 2019

(A) PETITION – ANSTEY PCC CONSERVATION APPEAL 

A petition on behalf of Mr Jewitt has been submitted, regarding the 
Anstey PCC Conservation Appeal.  Signatures have been collected via 
an online petition hosted on the Council’s website and also via separate 
written petition.  The petition is ongoing and the total number of 
signatures will be reported at the meeting.  The petition reads: 

We the undersigned petition the Council to Read, understand and 
support the views of Anstey PCC on the issue of conserving Anstey for 
the future.  

It is the expressed will of the villagers as represented by their elected 
PCC representatives and therefore should be accepted by the Council.

Ward:  Braughing

Note:

Members are reminded that the lead petitioner is permitted to address 
Council for up to three minutes.  The relevant Executive Member will 
respond to the petition.  There is no provision for any general debate by 
Members, however, local ward Members may comment if they wish.


